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Is your child starting school in September 2022? 

You and your child are invited to attend our: 

Foundation Stage Open Session 

 

Thursday 4th November 2021 - 3:45pm - 6:00pm 

Tuesday 7th December 2021 - 3:45pm - 5:30pm 

 

During your visit, you will have the opportunity to meet our foundation stage 

teachers, spend time in the foundation stage classrooms and tour the school 

with a member of staff. 

At Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School we have high expectations of all learners and 

provide them with a rich range of opportunities and experiences  to ensure they 

achieve their full potential and develop a life long love of learning.  
 

During our most recent Ofsted inspection (February 2020) inspectors commented that:  

This is a school that is extremely popular with its pupils and parents. They love the family                 

atmosphere, and pupils radiate enthusiasm for their work. 
 

Pupils wear their uniforms with pride. They grow in confidence and develop a love of learning as they 

move through school.  
 

School leaders have created an ambitious and carefully planned curriculum. Leaders want every pupil 

to enjoy learning, find their strengths and achieve highly. 


